New Colony helps out at AXP Headquarters

The re-colonized Phi Eta Chi men from Stockton College of NJ clean up the National Headquarters.
In early August, the men from the new Colony at Richard Stockton College came to the National Headquarters to clean up the
grounds. The men of the Colony performed all sort of jobs—such as trimming hedges and trees, cleaning up trash that had blown on
property, and removing vines that had grown out of control. The Colony enjoyed at nice BBQ lunch and also participated in an
education session with the members of the Alpha Chi Rho Staff. We at the National Fraternity are very happy to see a new Colony
come and contribute their time to the Fraternity and encourage others to do the same.




